
Counselor’s Corner 

As the School year winds down, I want our students to turn their focus to Safety.   

We want to remind the students of the lessons that they learned throughout the year 

regarding Stranger Danger.  Students should always get their Parent’s permission before leaving home; 

notify their Parents when they are returning home from a friend so that Parents will know when to 

expect them home.  Never take a ride from a stranger.   

Don’t take medication unless it is prescribed for them by a Physician, and only take over-

the-counter medications under the supervision of an Adult or Parent.  

Practice safety around household appliances, tools, utensils, stoves, and grills.  

 

Do not operate any appliances or use any sharp knives unless they are supervised by an 

Adult. Keep away from stoves and grills.   

 

Finally, stay close to your Parents while at the beach, pool, amusement park, stores, and 

other large public places.  

 

Enjoy your summer by staying safe! 

Ms. Ruffin 


